
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF RECOUNT  

BY THE OKALOOSA COUNTY CANVASSING BOARD  
Paul Lux, CERA 

Supervisor of Elections 
Okaloosa County, Florida 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that if the Okaloosa County Canvassing 
Board orders a machine recount in the Board of County Commissioners 
District 3 race or if the Secretary of State orders a recount in any state or 
multicounty race, the Okaloosa County Canvassing Board will meet at 
9:00 am on Saturday, August 24, 2024 at the Okaloosa County 
Supervisor of Elections Office, 302 N Wilson St., STE 102, Crestview, 
Florida 32536 to conduct that recount. 

If necessary, a manual recount will commence immediately 
following the machine recount. If necessary, the Canvassing Board will 
continue the recount Sunday, August 25, 2024. 

Persons with disabilities requiring reasonable accommodations to 
attend should call the Supervisor of Elections Office at 850-689-5600, 
prior to the meeting.   

This notice is provided pursuant to F.S. 102.141 and F.S. 286.0105, 
has been posted pursuant to F.A.C. Rule 1S-2.031. 

 


